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The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) has proposed a nationally-leading
occupational heat standard to protect workers' health and safety. 

This is common-sense, and a life-saving rule that must be kept and used for those working outdoors
and in non-air-conditioned indoor environments, who are at serious risk of heat-related illness and
death of our many workers and others in New Mexico. 
I support keeping and increasing this life giving standard. 


